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UPDATED FLIGHT PLAN FOR THE FINAL FLIGHT WEST 

 

The FLIGHT PLAN FOR THE FINAL FLIGHT WEST on the DDPSA website has been updated 

to make some very small corrections of information and telephone numbers that were out of date.    

Although we believe that all of the telephone contact numbers are correct in the updated document, 

please let us know if you encounter any errors when using the contact information. 

The other small outdated information relates to navigating the Delta extranet. Previously, Delta had 

used the term “Employee Connection” when describing how to access Benefit Handbooks. The 

current linkage for the Benefit Handbooks now is by clicking on “Self Service” then “Benefits 

Direct” and then “Library”.   

Thank you for your continuing support.   

 

Ev Gost, Chairman DDPSA 
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